Request for Withdrawal


	NPRR Number
	1200
	NPRR Title
	Utilization of Calculated Values for Non-WSL for ESRs

	
	

	Date
	December 6, 2024

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Kara Beckmann

	Company
	NextEra Energy 

	E-mail Address
	Kara.beckmann@nexteraenergyservices.com 

	Phone Number
	202-907-9542

	Cell Number
	202-907-9542

	Market Segment
	Independent Generator


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


NextEra Energy withdraws Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 1200, Utilization of Calculated Values for Non-WSL for ESRs.   
At the Meter Working Group (MWG) meeting held on November 20, 2024, stakeholders suggested addressing the matter through the Settlement Metering Operating Guide Revision Request (SMOGRR) 028, Add Series Reactor Compensation Factors, as the more suitable initiative.  NextEra Energy supports continued discussions on SMOGRR028 to achieve a timely resolution.  
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